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 What we are learning about: 
Numeracy 

 
Mental Maths:  We will be exploring on adding and 

subtracting numbers quickly and efficiently with 

different strategies. As well as our 2, 4, 5 and 10 

timetables.  We will also be working on extending and 

describing number sequences.  

 

Mathematics:  

We will be focusing on 2D and 3D shapes. We will be 

learning about fractions using quarters and halves. 

Literacy 

Reading: We will be learning to answer 

questions on a text to show our 

comprehension, and our fluency and expression 

while reading. 

Writing:  

We will be learning to use descriptive language 

to make our writing more interesting, as well 

as a focus on using the correct punctuation. 

We will be exploring the features of recount 

text. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
 

We will be focusing on being kind, respectful and caring towards others and building up a positive 

classroom ethos. As part of our topic this term we will look at the 8 SHANNARI indicators. We will 

also be exploring food groups and how to make healthy choices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Things to remember… 
 

Try to provide healthy snacks and packed lunches where possible. Please remember that we have 

pupils with nut allergies so avoid these foods. 

 

Mondays and Wednesdays are our PE days. Please bring in PE kit for both days (No jewellery or false 

nails permitted.) 

 

Homework – Children will be given homework tasks on Showbie. 

 

Lunches – Please order your child’s lunches on ParentPay, these can be done 4 weeks ahead, and 

packed lunches can be added on too. 

 Our Topic…. 

This term our topic is SHANARRI, we will explore our health and well-

being through the indicators – Safe, Healthy, Achieving, Nurtured, 

Active, Respected, Responsible and Included. In science, we will be 

looking at what makes something living and non-living. 

                

 


